
ST.MARY’S RC 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
WE PRAY, PLAY & RESPECT ALL 

 

 

Monday 10th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

All children in reception are offered a growth measurement as part of the National Child measurement 

Programme. The School Nursing Team are due to visit your child’s school to carry out this growth measurement 

on the 12/13th of June 2024. The team also provide support and advice to ensure that any health issues do not 

impact on your child’s continued development or learning so parents/carers are asked to complete a short health 

questionnaire.  

  

To access the health questionnaire and to read more information on the National Child Measurement Programme 

please click the following link to register on the school screener parent portal  

 
https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/hmr1/p/HMRh2324YR/EE105818 
 
 
  
 Please note if you do not wish for your child to be offered a growth measurement you must ensure that 
you access the link above to opt out or contact the school nursing team on ( 0161 206 7721 ). 
  

YOUR CHILD WILL BE INCLUDED IN THE SCREENING PROGRAMME UNLESS YOU ADVISE US 
OTHERWISE 
 
 
 

Roxanne Kirby 
School Health Care Worker 
Middleton School Nursing Team   
Northern Care Alliance NHS Foundation Trust 
Please note that my working days/hours are Tuesday – Friday/ 09:00AM – 03:00 PM 

Mobile: 07512727700 
Email: roxanne.kirby@nca.nhs.uk 
Web: northerncarealliance.nhs.uk 

X/Twitter: twitter.com/ncalliance_nhs 
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